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January 30, 1974

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Professor and Director

Laboratory of Physiologicel Hygiene
School of Public Health and Professor
of Medicine

School of Medicine

University of Minnesota

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for the pre-print of the chapter you sent to Paul
Yu and John Goodwin. It provides 11k pages (two sides) of a
very personal and sometimes provocative summary of recent
developments in epidemioclogy and the prevention of coronary
heart disease. It was also very enjoyable reading.

And I had to lock up the word '"mascon" because I had never
bumped into it before and I'm indebted to you for adding a
new word to my vocabulary.

I'm sure you've seen Jane Brody's article in the New York Times
last Friday. In every way, that San Marco Symposium turned out
to be a valuable educational experience for the science writing
profession.

Best persona




